
 
 

Armchair Viewing 

 

Due to the pandemic and ongoing restrictions we will not be able to hold our 
Annual General Meeting (AGM) in the normal way.  This year we will be 
holding the event virtually, using the video communication tool, Zoom, which 
means you can take part from the comfort of your own home. 

 

We also need to hold a Special General Meeting (SGM) to present changes to 
our rules. 

 

As members of Rosehill we are asking you to support us by attending the 
events, so… 

 

Save the date! 
SGM   Tuesday 16th March 2021 at 6:30 pm 

AGM   Tuesday 16th March 2021 at 6:45 pm 

 

Further information about the virtual events, including advice and support 
available to help you attend, will be distributed in the coming weeks. 


